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Dear Colleagues, 

I hope you had a good start of the New Year! 

CPinBOSS certainly had a good start with 28 patients now 
recruited from 19 sites! 

2020 is going to be a great recruitment year for CPinBOSS. 
We have 12 months to recruit as many children as possible 
and gain some useful new knowledge. So let’s get the 
numbers up and make sure we don’t miss a single child 
who is a potential candidate for SEMLS! 

Please don’t forget: 

 You can recruit children that are already on your waiting list. 
You can send out info sheets before they attend for clinic or 
surgery. 

 You can recruit any patient who is a candidate for SEMLS, 
even if SEMLS is not actually planned at this stage. 

 If consenting is not possible you can still recruit anonymised 
patients for the service evaluation, as with the main BOSS 
study.  

Please contact cpboss@ndorms.ox.ac.uk if you have any 
queries or visit our website.  

With best wishes, 

Tim Theologis 

Welcome to 4 new recruiting sites last month: 

University Hospitals of Plymouth NHS Trust 

The Mid Yorkshire Hospitals NHS Trust 

Norfolk and Norwich University Hospital 

Evelina London Children's Hospital 

 

Key points:  

 Please note that the CPinBOSS team phone 
number has changed to 01865 737643. 
Please use this number to get hold of Jamie 
if you have any queries.  
 

 Data entry – GOAL questionnaire: when 2 
options are selected for ’Walking Aid 
Required’ always select the “best” option 
and notify the Study coordinator of this. 
 

 Gait Laboratories – Please liaise with Julie 
Stebbins (Julie.Stebbins@ouh.nhs.uk) to 
ensure GPS data is collected and 
transferred to Oxford. 

 Data Management Update: 

 Our great data team are working on a 
report to identify out what forms we are 
missing for which patients. This report will 
be sent out to sites on a monthly basis to 
chase up the missing data. 
 

 Please let Jamie know when you recruit 
your patients & if/when they have their 
SEML surgery. 
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E-consent process 

Automatic email 
sent from REDCap 

Pre-consent 
Form + Email address 

Consent and Baseline 
questionnaires completed online 

Inputted into REDCap 
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CPinBOSS CRF & Questionnaire Flowchart 
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